In recognition of International Development Week 2015
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The International Development Studies Society (IDSS), the International
Development Studies Program (IDS) and the Graduate Programme in Development
Studies (DVST) invite you to

MEET THE DEVELOPMENT STUDIES FACULTY AT YORK
and a dialogue involving both undergraduate and graduate students on

WHY IS DEVELOPMENT STUDIES IMPORTANT TODAY?

to be followed by a RECEPTION - refreshments offered

Time: Wednesday, February 4, 2:30-5:00pm
Location: McLaughlin College Room 014 (Junior Common Room)

This event is open to the public. York undergraduate and graduate students are most
welcome!

Confirmed professors:
Miguel Gonzalez, Ricardo Grinspun, Jennifer Hyndman, Pablo Idahosa, Merouan
Mekouar, Viviana Patroni and Fahim Quadir

Contact:
Allison Nephew <idstudiessociety@gmail.com>, President, IDSS
Orlene Ellis orlene@vorku.ca, GPA, DVST

Audaisha Franks audaisha@vorku.ca, UPA, AFRS, LACS, SAST, IDS
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